
 

Society for Historical and Underwater Archaeology Conference 2012 
Baltimore, Maryland 

Call for Silent Auction Donations 
 

The SHA Silent Auction is a popular event during the annual conference and is a great way to help raise 

money for the Society.  To ensure the success of this important fundraiser, we need your help!  

Individuals can donate new or gently used items such as archaeology books, services, jewelry, antiques, 

crafts, gift certificates, gift baskets, etc.  This is also a great opportunity for businesses to showcase 

products and services.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Silent Auction donation items are now being accepted for the SHA 2012 Conference until December 

12, 2011.  Please make a copy of this form for your tax records.  After this date, items can be dropped 

off at the Silent Auction table in the Book Room when you arrive at the conference.  Donations should 

be sent to: 

Susan Langley 

Maryland Historical Trust 

100 Community Place 

Crownsville, MD 21032 

 

Donor Name:   

Address:   

City, State, Postal Code, Country:  

Telephone:  

Email:  

Description of Item to be donated:  

 

Value of Donation:  

(This value will be posted at the Auction and is not necessarily the same as your estimated value for 

purposes of tax deductibility.) 

Questions?  Contact Susan Langley at slangley@mdp.state.md.us or call (410)-514-7662. 


